
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Landover Park Playground Upgrades 

Scheduled for Spring 2022 
 

To comply with playground safety requirements, renovations to the 
Landover Park playground are expected to begin no later than May 9.  
Work is anticipated to be complete by June 15, weather permitting.  
Please note, the playground will be closed intermittently during this 
time.  The playground upgrades will include: 
 
 Replacement of the rubber safety surfacing with a new pattern 
 New spinner equipment and play activity panels 
 Installation of stone steppers to address soil erosion 
 Re-installation of missing swing seats 

                                                                                                          

 

               
 
 
 

Recreation, Parks & Cultural Activities 

New Rubber Safety Surfacing 
with circular design pattern  

New Spinning Equipment  
(to replace Supernova) 

New stone steppers and 
plantings (not shown) to 
address soil erosion 
between the seating 
walls  

New “Color Splash” Activity Panels 

For Additional Information, contact the Division of Park Planning and Capital Projects 
Project Manager:  Judy Lo, 703.746.5490 

 


